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Ministry Updates:  God at work 
 
We wanted to take this opportunity to share with you the many ways God is working through our ministry and 

the opportunities He has given us to share His truth with others in planting seeds.  Thank you for all your prayers 

and for the many ways you encourage and support us as we partner together.  We are very grateful.   

 

FCA 

“This past summer was the greatest summer of my life.”  These words were written by 

Matt, one of our former Northeast FCA members who is now attending college and spent the 

summer with CRU, sharing the Gospel and leading a Bible study.  Matt is also leading a Bible 

study on campus this fall at the University of Iowa.  Matt was a loyal FCA attender at Northeast 

High School, and we are so thrilled to watch God lead him in his walk with Christ as he reaches 

out to share his faith with others.  Matt shared that he was able to see 128 people come to Christ 

and nearly 2,000 hear the Gospel this past summer. 

 God has been working, and many other exciting things are happening at the Northeast 

FCA.  We have been praying and asking God for coaches and teachers to step up at the high 

school and be involved in FCA.  Just before our first FCA meeting in August, we asked Coach T 

if he would be interested, and he responded immediately with an enthusiastic yes!  Please pray 

for coach T as he builds relationships with the students and takes leadership roles in our 

Wednesday morning meetings.   We’ve been very encouraged at our Wednesday morning FCA 

huddle meetings.  Many younger students have been coming and one mother of a student spoke 

with Annette and shared how her daughter looks forward to FCA each week and that she is 

searching and asking questions about the Bible.  Another student, H., told us that her mother 

didn’t think she should attend FCA.  We were able to give her a Bible and she returned the 

following week and shared with us the many verses she had read.  Pray for H!  God is working 

on her heart. 

 

OUTREACH  

Also please pray for B. & K.  While away for the weekend to celebrate our anniversary in 

August, we met a couple and shared the Gospel with them.  Both were very open and searching.  

We praise God for the way He guided our conversation with them.  We were reminded that it is 

God who saves, and we just need to be faithful in sharing Christ with others. 

 

MINISTRY TO THE ELDERLY & SPECIAL NEEDS 

 We sing regularly at several facilities in their memory loss units.  We are truly amazed in 

how God uses the singing of an old hymn to stir up so much emotion and memory in those who 

have previously been unresponsive to the songs.  We have witnessed the truth of God’s Word and 

its power to penetrate the deepest soul as we see a resident mouthing all the words to the hymn 

with tears streaming down.  God’s Word will not return void. 

 We also ask prayer for not only our special needs friends, but their staff workers as well 

who bring them each week to Truth Singers and Sunday School class.  Pray for open hearts to 

the Gospel as they also hear each week how much God loves them and sent His son Jesus to save 

them.  We serve a mighty God, and He is mighty to save! 

  

 

 

 

   

  

“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Others Through Music” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries, Inc. 
Life Ministry:  To the Elderly, To the Special Needs, To Marriages, To Students through FCA 

 

3002 160
th

 St. Charlotte, IA 52731 / www.scottkministries.com / scott@scottkministries.com   

563-677-2060 or 563-321-0767 
 

 

Truth Singers 

Christmas 

 

October is here, and it’s time to start thinking 

Christmas!  Once again, we are planning for our 

Truth Singers Christmas Party on Thursday, 

December 4
th

, at 6:00 p.m. at DeWitt E. Free 

Church.  Everyone is invited to come!  This is one 

of our biggest ministry outreaches to the special 

needs adults and their staff and families.   

 

If you and your family are interested in sponsoring 

one or more Truth Singers for Christmas for $20 

each, please give/send your tax-deductible 

sponsorship to us by the end of October.  (Checks 

can be made out to SKMM and please write “TS 

Christmas” in the memo.)  Your $20 sponsorship 

will be used to buy gifts for each Truth Singer, 

including a TS t-shirt.  We do all the shopping for 

you!   

 

Then please join in and celebrate Christ’s birth with 

our Truth Singers on Dec. 4
th

.  If you sponsor a 

Truth Singer, we would especially love if you can 

come and help pass out the gifts and meet your new 

special needs friend.  The evening will consist of 

singing Christmas carols, giving gifts, 

fellowshipping, and eating refreshments together.   

Last year, we purchased gifts for 150 Truth Singers, 

so we thank you for your generosity!   

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW!!! YOU WILL 

BE SO BLESSSED, AND IT WILL BE THE 

HIGHLIGHT OF YOUR CHRISTMAS! 

 

 

 

 

 

Praise and Prayer 

 

Praise for the great time of worship 
with our Truth Singers at the Clinton 
Co. Fair in July.  The tent was packed! 
 
Praise for the 40 Northeast High School 
students who showed up to pray at the 
nationwide See You at the Pole Sept. 24.  
Please pray for these students to know 
Christ personally. 
 
Praise and pray as we prepare for 
upcoming Christmas concerts and 
other singing events. 
 
Praise for God’s faithfulness! 
 
Pray as we plan for the Truth Singers 
Christmas outreach. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Notes:   
 

 

 

*Please check our webpage for upcoming 

singing events and our Truth Singers’ 

schedule.   

 

*If you are currently a regular monthly 

supporter, or would like to become one, and 

are interested in setting up automatic bank 

transfers, please let us know. We have forms 

available upon your request.   

 

Psalm 100:4-5  “Enter his gates with 

thanksgiving and his courts with praise; 

give thanks to him and praise his name.  

For the Lord is good and his love endures 

forever; his faithfulness continues through 

all generations.” 

 

 

 


